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Welcome to all our visitors today! 

We invite you to join us for morning tea 

     and fellowship in the Hall after the service. 

 

 

Please keep our new minister, Rev. Je Cheol Cook in your prayers  

as he concludes his time at Beaudesert and Canungra Churches,  

and prepares to join us as our new minister early in May. 
.  

 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rebekah Munn 

Bible Reading:  Luke 19:1-10 Zacchaeus 

You tube link for Sunday   https://youtube.com/live/hJANhjrgatU?feature=share 

Currumbin Valley Church Service - first and third Sundays 5pm 

 

  
 

EASTER SERVICES 

Our church family at Elanora 
Uniting, invites you to join us 
as we celebrate the Hope, Joy, 
and Peace of Easter.  
   

    Good Friday      9 am 
 

    Easter Sunday   9 am 

Let’s gather, reflect, and 
celebrate once more this 
Easter with family & friends. 
 

Reflection from our Minister   

“Daughter, your faith has healed you, go in peace”  

In the story of Jesus and his interactions with Jairus and the woman with the bleeding condition, we 

saw an invitation to everyone to come to Jesus. We also saw that in the conversation Jesus invited 

both people into trust Jesus. While Jarius was told his daughter had died, Jesus walked with him 

speaking words of life. The woman was confirmed healed and would need to hold onto those words 

when she re-entered her society and normal bodily functions. Each day we can be presented with 

challenges, and it is a step of faith to trust in what God says over the crowd. We trust God walks with 

us, and trust that on the cross Jesus has dealt with our sin and we now walk as loved family of God.  

Let us continue to pray for our world, particularly those who are struggling with flooding and 

earthquake and for those who are at the face of challenges. 

God bless.  Rebekah 
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The 40-day season 
of Lent invites us to 
press pause. To slow 
down. To follow 
Jesus into the 
stillness of 
creation. It’s a time 
to give our full 
attention to God, to 
live more simply and 
to act generously 
out of love for our 
neighbours.  

Information and Resources are available on their website.  

https://donate.unitingworld.org.au/event/lent-event/home 

 

 

 
.                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Offerings via the offering box or EFPOS at the back of the church or direct debit to either: 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account              Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                       Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.              Donation A/C 426 980 

Fun ‘N Sun Camp 2025 

Day Camp 7th to 9th April  for 

primary school students. 

 The wonderful Chaplains in the 

area have organised a chance 

for participants to have fun while 

also hearing about the good 

news of Easter. If you know of 

any school aged children who 

would like to attend, please see 

Rob Greenwood. Please pray 

for numbers attending, the 

leaders, those supporting the 

event through activities and 

catering, and the children who 

will experience the love of God.  

CHURCH COUNCIL UPDATE . . . 
At the Annual General Meeting of the Congregation on the 16th 
March, an election for the Church Council was held. We 
congratulate Neville  Bowers, Andrew Koczanowski and Ian 
Lord for being elected. We also extend our gratitude to Pam 
Ganderton for many years of serving on the Church Council.  
May God bless each of you in your journey ahead! 

 

Lord Help me 
Dear Heavenly Father, 

So far, today, I've done all 
right. I haven't gossiped or 
lost my temper. I haven't 

been greedy, grumpy, nasty, 
or self centered. I'm really 

happy about that so far. But in 
a few minutes I'm going to be 
getting out of bed and then I'll 

be be needing quite a lot of 
help. Thank you!  

Amen 

 

                          ADULT FELLOWSHIP NEWS 

  Next Meeting Monday 14th April. 
We would love to have you join us for Morning Tea at 9.30AM, 

followed by our meeting at 10.00AM. Our special guest speaker 

will be June Roach, who has had a long connection with Elanora 

Church and now worships at Tallebudgera.  

June will be sharing her talk, “Just An Ordinary Day”—a message 

we’re sure you’ll enjoy. Everyone is welcome!   

Chaplaincy:  Last week, we provided a special morning tea for 
the teachers at Elanora High School, as a token of appreciation 
for supporting the work and dedication of Chappy Hugo. 
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